CLASS OF 2003 - The
Seniors were thrilled with the
beautiful prom the Juniors
presented. Those in the Class
of 2003 who will have many
fond memories of the evening
are (standing) Kasi
Strickland, Lori Varnadoe,
Pam Sdll, and Natalie
Gordon. Kneeling are Gordon
Nipper, David Whisenhunt,
Clayton Strickland, Michael
Meyer, and Brett Mears.

The Junior Class gives a
warm  welcome to  the
Seniors, their dates and other
guests. Chairman of the
Board of Directors, Larry
Nipper, responded  and
challenged the students of the
responsibility of  driving
carefully and having a safe
weekend. Pictured are Randy
Rentz, Michael Meyer, Larry
Nipper, Ashley Pfaff, and
Stacey Fender.
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CLASS OF 2004 - The
memories of nights of hard
work was short-lived by
memories of a terrific prom.
Standing:  Ashley  Pfaff,
Lauren Varn, Robert Worrell,
Randy Rentz, Jessica Smith,
and Lesley Chavis. Front:
Bryson  Walsh, Kendra
Broughton, Casey Walker,
Amber Hyatt, Stacey Fender,
Annie Boswell, and Chris
Johns.




